
 
 

Largs and Millport Information Bureau 
Grant from Kelburn Wind Farm Community Fund 

 
 

Largs & Millport Information Bureau secured a grant of £1000.00 from the Kelburn 
Wind Farm Community Fund.  As the Bureau is funded only by advertisers and the 
occasional donation this grant was very gratefully received. 
 
 
The money was used as detailed below: 
 

 We purchased a new computer system, with larger screen and better, faster 
internet access. This enables us to find information and answer queries for 
our customers using the internet. 

 

 We also purchased a Digital Photo Frame which shows a stream of images of 
Millport and Largs. This is very helpful for showing customers different places 
to visit and enhances the appearance of the inside of the bureau. 

 

 Lastly we had the bureau frontage painted and upgraded. This has given the 
bureau a much improved and more professional appearance. 

 
 
All these improvements have been warmly welcomed by our volunteers and 
customers alike. 
 
 

 
 
 
Shelagh Doyle 
Co-ordinator 
Largs and Millport Information Bureau.  
 


